
 

NOTICE 

 

The Board of Aldermen of the Town of St. Lucie Village seeks applicants for the 
Marshal position and for an Acting Clerk.   

(The Clerk position, itself, will be up for election in May, 2021.) 

Job descriptions are attached, together with an application form for the Marshal 
position.  There is not an application form for the Acting Clerk position but you 
may apply by letter or email.  An applicant is encouraged to share their 
qualifications for the job as described, and the reasons they are interested in the 
position.  Any application, for either position, should be filed with the Board’s 
attorney, Richard Neill, by email at richard.neill@stlucievillagefl.gov.  

All applications submitted will be public record, will be shared with the Board and 
will be available to the public.   

At its regular meeting at 6:30 p.m. on January 19, 2021, at the Village Hall, the 
Board will consider the applications received by the attorney through that date, 
and may appoint an applicant to either position, or may decide to solicit 
additional applications or to schedule further consideration or discussion.  If an 
applicant is to be selected, any applicant present will have an opportunity to 
speak, and the public will have an opportunity to be heard. 
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